
Dear Parent and pupils, 

 

I hope you are well and all keeping each other safe. We appreciate how 

challenging all being isolated together can be. Therefore, every fortnight we are 

introducing a family challenge. Your child can do this on their own, with their 

brothers and sisters or as a whole family within your household. 

 

This fortnight the family challenge is to create a useful object 

from recycled materials in your home. You could use magazines, 

newspapers, clothes, egg boxes, drink cans, plastic bottles, anything really that 

you can refashion. There are some ideas in the pictures but let your imagination 

run wild. 

 

The prize will be £25 voucher for Tesco so the whole family can 

enjoy. There will be runner up prizes also of £15 Tesco vouchers. Prizes will be 

awarded for creativity and the overall finished look of the object.  

 

Once your creation is finished upload 3 photographs from different angles to 

info@Bay.staracademies.org. If you would upload a photograph of the 

object being used or in place that would be great. You must include your child’s 

full name and the best way to contact you. Make sure you describe what the 

product is and what it is made from. 

 

The deadline for this project will be Friday 17th April at 4.00pm. The 

entries will be judged on Monday 20th April and the winners informed on that 

day. If you want to submit your entry before that date that will be fine. Some of 

the staff are having a go too with their children so I will keep posting on twitter 

their efforts to inspire you. 

 

Best of luck. Look forward to receiving your entries. 

 

Miss Roberts 
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